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Executive Committee Report 
 
Bylaw 16483 – Vehicle for Hire Amendment No. 15 – Two Year Licensing 
Model 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 

That Bylaw 16483 be given the appropriate readings. 

History 

• At the June 24, 2013, Executive Committee meeting, the June 24, 2013, 
Sustainable Development report CR_240 was considered and the 
following motions were passed: 

 That Administration provide a report to Executive Committee that 
outlines comparators to other cities, including a comparison of taxi cab 
availability both in winter and summer, and that number of taxi cabs 
per capita. 

 That Administration provide a report on the establishment of the 
Advisory Group, including its terms of reference, membership and 
progress in addressing the issues faced by the vehicle for hire industry. 

• At the June 24, 2013, Executive Committee meeting, the Committee heard 
from A. Seera; B. Manhas, United Cabbies Association; P. Strong, Yellow 
Cabs; and A. Abdi M. 

Attachment 

June 24, 2013, Sustainable Development report CR_240 
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